
AQUA MINUTES, AUGUST 2024


As members turned in work for the show next month at The Art Center, Sharon explained that 
she and Sherida and Linda will take the works in and Linda and Sherida will be there for the 
September 28 pick up.  Each member turned in a form which will be signed when the quilts are 
picked up.


Sharon announced that AQUA is paying the $440 fee to the Art Center and asked if anyone 
minded.  No one did.


Wild and Wacky quilts were returned.  Terry announced that all submitted work was accepted 
for Light in Darkness.  She also read the statement for next year’s challenges, Fences and 
Secret Garden.  These can be found on the website.


In Becky’s absence, Sharon read the balance:  $11,961.


Members were reminded that the November meeting date is the 14th and that we do not meet 
in December.


Our September meeting is a pot luck at Pam’s house.  Her address will be sent in an email.  
Challenge pieces will be exchanged.


Sharon announced that new steers are needed:  Head Steer, Secretary, and one Steer-At-
Large.  Members are encouraged to volunteer.


Bev announced that our 2025 workshop will feature Abstract Design artist Lisa Flowers Ross 
and is scheduled for May 20-22.  This will be a no-machine-needed workshop.  Participants 
can work in either fabric or paper.  


